Class of 2019

Saint Francis University

Class of 2019

First Destination by Major



**Table of Contents**

**Undergraduate Degree Programs**

**School of Business3**

Accounting4

Communications7

Criminal Justice and Sociology8

Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems 10

**School of Health Sciences & Education15**

Education16

Exercise Physiology 18

Healthcare Studies20

Health Science22

Nursing23

Occupational Therapy26

Physical Therapy27

Physician Assistant Science28

Public Health29

Psychology31

Social Work33

**School of Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts & Mathematics (STEAM)34**

Biology35

Chemistry38

History, International Studies, Political Science and Public Administration/Government Service40

Literature and Languages42

Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering and Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering44

Self-Designed48

**Francis Worldwide49**

Francis Worldwide Bachelor Degrees50

Francis Worldwide Associate Degrees55

**Graduate Degree Programs**

**School of Business57**

Master of Business Administration58

Master of Human Resource Management62

**School of Health Sciences & Education64**

Master of Education65

Master of Health Science68

Master of Medical Science71

Master of Occupational Therapy76

Master of Physician Assistant Science79

Master of Science in Cancer Care83

Master of Science in Nursing84

Doctor of Physical Therapy85

**Outcomes88**

**Method Used to Secure Employment/Graduate School89**

**2019 First Destination Survey90**



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**School of Business**

Undergraduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 95%** (20 graduates/19 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 12

Full-Time: 9

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 3

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 7

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000 - $59,999 (11 responses)

**Accounting**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/19 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Accounting | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Bank of America | Analyst - Financial Management Analyst Program | Charlotte, NC |
| Pennsylvania Department of Revenue | Revenue Tax Auditor | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Ernst & Young | Financial Accounting Advisory Staff | Los Angeles, CA |
| Kearney and Company | Audit Associate | Alexandria, VA |
| PwC | Assurance Associate | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Catanese Group | Staff Accountant | Johnstown, PA |
| Baker Tilly | Staff Accountant | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Accounting, Continued**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/19 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
|  | Accounting |  |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Marcum LLP | Staff Accountant | Philadelphia, PA |
| Northwestern Mutual | Financial Representative/Intern | Philadelphia, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |
| Catanese Group | Staff Accountant | Johnstown, PA |
| Tile & Marble Company | Accounts Payable | Blue Bell, PA |

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Accounting | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| West Virginia University | Master of Accounting | Morgantown, WV |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| University of New Haven | Master of Business Administration | New Haven, CT |
| Mount Saint Mary’s University | Master of Business Administration | Emmitsburg, MD |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**Accounting, Continued**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/19 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Accounting | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**Communications**

Class of 2019 (4 graduates/2 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 1

Full-Time: 1

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 1

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 50%** (4 graduates/2 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Strategic Communications | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Self-employed |  | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Strategic Communications | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 2

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1  
(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 2

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$30,000 - $39,999 (3 responses)

**Criminal Justice and Sociology**

Class of 2019 (8 graduates/5 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 63%** (8 graduates/5 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Criminal Justice | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Berks County Children and Youth | County Caseworker | Reading, PA |
| Cambria County Children and Youth Services | Clerk-Typist | Johnstown, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Sociology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Burbank High School | Girls Water Polo Coach | Burbank, CA |

**Criminal Justice and Sociology, Continued**

Class of 2019 (8 graduates/5 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Criminal Justice | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Indiana University of Pennsylvania | Master of Arts in Criminology | Indiana, PA |
| Penn State Dickinson Law | Juris Doctor | Carlisle, PA |
| Mt. San Antonio College | ASL Interpreter Training Program | Walnut, CA |

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

**Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems**

Class of 2019 (54 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 28

Full-Time: 22

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 6

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 11

**Seeking Employment**: 0  
  
**Other:** 1 (Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program)  
   
**Average Starting Salary**

$40,000-$49,000 (5 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 100% q11100%100**%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 74%** (54 graduates/40 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Management | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| A&Y Apartments | Director of Marketing | Winston Salem, NC |
| MetLife | Recruiting Coordinator | Johnstown, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |
| Zecca Homes | Self-employed | Chatham, NJ |
| Enterprise | Management Trainee | Altoona, PA |

**Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems, Continued**

Class of 2019 (54 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Marketing | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Hertz Rent a Car | Management Assistant | Hollywood, FL |
| Curry Supply | Marketing Coordinator | Martinsburg, PA |
| Whale Farm | Account Coordinator | Wollongong, New South Wales, Australia |
| Citizens Bank | Bank Teller | Monroeville, PA |
| TV Saarlouis Royals | Professional Basketball Player | Germany |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |
| Zumiez | Assistant Store Manager | Altoona, PA |
| Ad Roll | Digital Marketing Consultant | Salt Lake City, UT |
| University of Louisville | Volunteer Assistant Volleyball Coach | Louisville, KY |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Economics | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Link Services | Sales Representative | Ebensburg, PA |
| Wuppertaler SV | Professional Soccer Player | Germany |

**Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems, Continued**

Class of 2019 (54 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Finance | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Bank of America | Wealth Management Analyst | Charlotte, NC |
| JP Morgan Chase & Co. | Financial Analyst | Wilmington, DE |
| Mark Spain Real Estate | Real Estate Agent | Nashville, TN |
| Bank of America Merrill Lynch | Wealth Management Analyst | Hopewell, NJ |
| Federal Hermes Inc. | Associate Regional Consultant | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Kearney and Company | Audit Associate | Alexandria, VA |
| Pittsburgh Riverhounds | Professional Soccer Player | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Carrabba’s Italian Grill | Server | Huntersville, NC |
| Under Armor | Sales Associate |  |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Management Information Systems | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Aspirant | IT Technician | Pittsburgh, PA |
| AmeriServ | Internet Manager | Johnstown, PA |
| The Texas School of Blind and Visually Impaired | Accountant | Austin, TX |
| Precision Business Solutions | IT Professional | Ebensburg, PA |

**Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems, Continued**

Class of 2019 (54 graduates/40 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Management | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Penn State University | Master’s in Corporate Innovation and Entrepreneurship | University Park, PA |
| St. John’s University | Master of Business Administration | Queens, NY |
| Western Governors University | Master of Business Administration | Salt Lake City, UT |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Human Resource Management | Loretto, PA |

**Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems, Continued**

Class of 2019 (54 graduates/40 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Marketing | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Economics | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Finance | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| University of North Carolina Charlotte | Master of Accountancy | Charlotte, NC |
| Wilmington University | Master of Science in Cyber Security | New Castle, DE |



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**School of Health Sciences & Education**

Undergraduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (6 graduates/6 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 6

Full-Time: 5

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

**Education**

**(Early Childhood Education, Early Childhood Education/Special Education)**

Class of 2019 (6 graduates/6 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Harrison Road Elementary School, Spotsylvania County Public Schools | Kindergarten Teacher | Fredericksburg, VA |
| Gables Elementary | Emotional Support Teacher | Columbus, OH |
| Shoally Creek Elementary, Spartanburg County School District Two | Elementary Special Education Teacher | Boiling Springs, SC |
| Longer Elementary School, Hollidaysburg School District | Life Skills Teacher | Hollidaysburg, PA |
| James P. Lee Early Childhood Learning Center | Pre-K Teacher | Phoenix, AZ |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |

**Education, Continued**

Class of 2019 (6 graduates/6 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Education | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |

**Exercise Physiology**

Class of 2019 (7 graduates/7 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (7 graduates/7 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 86% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 2

Full-Time: 1

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 5

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000 - $59,999 (1 response)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Exercise Physiology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Transport Canada | Emergency Preparedness Officer | Ottawa, Ontario, Canada |
| YMCA of Greater Pittsburgh | Level II | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Exercise Physiology, Continued**

Class of 2019 (7 graduates/7 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Exercise Physiology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| University of Pittsburgh | Master of Health and Physical Activity, Programming and Promotion | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |

**Healthcare Studies**

Class of 2019 (13 graduates, 8 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 3

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 4

**Seeking Employment**: 0  
  
**Other:** 1 (Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program)   
  
**Average Starting Salary**

$30,000 - $39,999 per year (3 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 62%** (13 graduates/8 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 88% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Healthcare Studies | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| The Arc of Centre County | Residential Specialist | State College, PA |
| Boston Children’s Hospital | Patient Portal Assistant | Boston, MA |
| Improvelt Home Remodeling | Marketing Event Specialist | Columbus, OH |
| Americorps – Communities in Action (Best Beginnings) | Service Program | Sydney, MT |

**Healthcare Studies, Continued**

Class of 2019 (13 graduates/8 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Healthcare Studies | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Public Health | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Public Health | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Bachelor of Science in Nursing | Loretto, PA |

**Health Science**

Class of 2019 (2 graduates/0 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 0%**   
(2 graduates/0 responses)

The number employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field is unknown.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: N/A

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 0

Full-Time: 0

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School:

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

**Nursing**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/20 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (20 graduates/20 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 20

Full-Time: 19

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$60,000-$69,999 (10 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Nursing | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| UPMC Altoona | Registered Nurse | Altoona, PA |
| Ruby Memorial Hospital, WVU Medicine | Registered Nurse | Morgantown, WV |
| United States Army | 2nd Lieutenant, Registered Nurse | Honolulu, HI |
| Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center | Registered Nurse | Johnstown, PA |
| United States Army | Registered Nurse |  |
| Allegheny General Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| UPMC Mercy | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Nursing, continued**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/20 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Nursing | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| AHN West Penn Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Registered Nurse | Altoona, PA |
| UPMC Shadyside Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Medical ICU Registered Nurse | Altoona, PA |
| Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center | Registered Nurse | Johnstown, PA |
| UPMC Presbyterian | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| AHN West Penn Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Allegheny General Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Uniontown Hospital | Registered Nurse | Uniontown, PA |
| Ruby Memorial Hospital, WVU Medicine | Neuro ICU Registered Nurse | Morgantown, WV |
| University of Maryland Medical Center | Pediatric ICU Registered Nurse | Baltimore, MD |
| Allegheny General Hospital | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Ruby Memorial Hospital, WVU Medicine | Registered Nurse | Morgantown, WV |

**Nursing, continued**

Class of 2019 (20 graduates/20 responses)

**Graduate School/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Nursing | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**Occupational Therapy**

Class of 2019 (35 graduates/35 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (35 graduates/35 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 0

Full-Time: 0

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 35

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

N/A

**Graduate School**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Occupational Therapy | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Occupational Therapy (35 students) | Loretto, PA |

**Physical Therapy**

Class of 2019 (23 graduates/23 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (23 graduates/23 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 0

Full-Time: 0

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 23

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

N/A

**Graduate School**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Physical Therapy | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Doctor of Physical Therapy (23 students) | Loretto, PA |

**Physician Assistant Science**

Class of 2019 (44 graduates/44 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (44 graduates/44 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 0

Full-Time: 0

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 44

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

N/A

**Graduate School**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Physician Assistant Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Physician Assistant Science (44 students) | Loretto, PA |

**Public Health**

Class of 2019 (10 graduates/10 responses)

**Employment**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (10 graduates/10 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 80% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 6

Full-Time: 5

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 4

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$30,000-$39,999 (5 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Public Health | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Titusville Area Hospital | Pre-Service Specialist | Titusville, PA |
| Commonwealth of Pennsylvania | Government Services Intern | Harrisburg, PA |
| Meraky |  | Latrobe, PA |
| Blair Drug and Alcohol Partnerships | Prevention Specialist | Altoona, PA |
| Gene Cook Supports LLC | Direct Support Professional | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Mindmatrix | Sales | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Public Health, Continued**

Class of 2019 (10 graduates/10 responses)

**Graduate School/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Public Health | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Lock Haven University | Physician Assistant Masters | Lock Haven, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Public Health | Loretto, PA |
| Duquesne University School of Law | Juris Doctor | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Misericordia University | Bachelor of Science in Nursing | Dallas, PA |
|  | Master of Public Health |  |

**Psychology**

Class of 2019 (16 graduates/11 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 5

Full-Time: 1

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 4

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 6

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$25,000-$29,999 (3 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 69%** (16 graduates/11 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 90% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Psychology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| YWCA York | Legal Advocate | York, PA |
| Community Services for Autistic Adults and Children (CSAAC) | Residential Counselor | Montgomery County, MD |
| Psych BC |  | Cleveland, OH |
| Saint Francis University | Admissions Counselor | Loretto, PA |
| J Croyle | Mortgage Processor | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Psychology, Continued**

Class of 2019 (16 graduates/ 11 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Psychology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Millersville University | Master of Social Work | Millersville, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |
| Marymount University | Master of Arts in Forensic and Legal Psychology | Arlington, VA |
| Purdue University | Master of Applied Behavior Analysis | West Lafayette, IN |
| Loyola University Maryland | Master of Education – Counselor Education/­­School Counselor and Guidance Service | Gaithersburg, MD |
| Chatham University | Master’s Degree | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Cancer Care | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |
| Canisius College | Master’s Degree | Buffalo, NY |
| Capella University | Master of Science in Counseling | Minneapolis, MN |

**Social Work**

Class of 2019 (5 graduates/3 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 3

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$25,000-$29,999 (1 response)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 60%** (5 graduates/3 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Social Work | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Torrance State Hospital | Social Worker | Torrance, PA |
| Evolution Therapeutic | Owner/Manager | Carrolltown, PA |
| Cambria County Children and Youth Services | Caseworker | Johnstown, PA |



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**School of Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, & Mathematics (STEAM)**

Undergraduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Biology**

**(Biology, Aquarium and Zoo Science, Medical Laboratory Science)**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (21 graduates/19 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 90%** (21 graduates/19 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 95% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 10

Full-Time: 9

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 9

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$40,000-$49,999 (3 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Biology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Nemacolin Woodlands Resort | Wildlife Coordinator | Farmington, PA |
| Pittsburgh Zoo & PPG Aquarium | Conservation Education Specialist | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Hercon Pharmaceuticals | Laboratory Technician | York, PA |
| Residential Warranty Company LLC | Administrative Assistant | Harrisburg, PA |
| Six Flags Great Adventure | Animal Training Team Intern | Jackson, NJ |
| 4Pets | Sales Clerk/Husbandry Maintenance | Cumberland, MD |
| Conemaugh Medical Technology |  | Johnstown, PA |

**Biology, Continued**

Class of 2018 (21 graduates/19 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Aquarium and Zoo Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Wildlife Conservation Society | Wild Animal Keeper | New York City, NY |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Medical Laboratory Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Johns Hopkins Hospital | Clinical Laboratory Scientist III | Baltimore, MD |

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Biology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Rutgers University | Ph.D. in Microbiology and Molecular Genetics | Piscataway, NJ |
| Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Pharmacy | Erie, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Physician Assistant Science | Loretto, PA |
| University of Pittsburgh Graduate School of Public Health | Master of Science in Infectious Diseases and Microbiology | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Pharmacy | Erie, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| Capella University | Master of Science in School Counseling | Minneapolis, MN |

**Biology, Continued**

Class of 2018 (21 graduates/19 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Biology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Ohio State University | Ph.D. in Molecular, Cellular and Development Biology | Columbus, OH |
| Wright State University Boonshoft School of Medicine | Doctor of Medicine | Dayton, OH |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Aquarium and Zoo Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |

**Chemistry**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (15 graduates/15 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 7

Full-Time: 6

Part-Time: 0

Working and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 8  
  
**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$30,000-$39,000 (4 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (15 graduates/15 responses)

For those working or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are working or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Chemistry | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Mars Wrigley through APEX Systems | Lab Technician | Hackettstown, NJ |
| Eurofins Lancaster Laboratories | Associate Data Review Scientist | Lancaster, PA |
| Geochemical Testing | Senior Laboratory Technician | Somerset, PA |
| U. S. Air Force | Second Lieutenant |  |
| Gallaudet University | Lab Coordinator | Washington, DC |
| Chan Soon-Shiong Institute of Molecular Medicine, Windber Research Institute | Research Associate | Windber, PA |
| Westmoreland County Community College | Lab Instructor | Youngwood, PA |

**Chemistry**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (15 graduates/15 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Chemistry | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| West Virginia School of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine | Lewisburg, WV |
| Liberty University College of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine | Lynchburg, VA |
| Duquesne University School  of Pharmacy | Doctor of Pharmacy | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine | Erie, PA |
| Florida International University | Ph.D. in Chemistry | Miami, FL |
| West Virginia University | Ph.D. in Forensic Science | Morgantown, WV |
| Duquesne University School of Pharmacy | Doctor of Pharmacy | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine | Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine | Erie, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**Employment**

**Employment**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 73%** (11 graduates/8 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 88% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**History, International Studies, Political Science, and Public Administration/Government Service**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (11 graduates/8 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 2

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 4

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Other:** 1 (Not seeking due to personal reasons)

**Average Starting Salary**

$40,000-$49,999 (2 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| History | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Mechling-Shakley Veterans Center | Counselor/Case Manager | Cowansville, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant/Sports & Recreation Assistant | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| International Studies | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Guidehouse LLP | Associate | Washington, DC |

**History, International Studies, Political Science, and Public Administration/ Government Service, Continued**

Class of 2019 (11 graduates/8 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Political Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Penn State Law School | Doctor of Jurisprudence | University Park, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| History | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |
| SUNY at Buffalo School of Law | Juris Doctor | Buffalo, NY |
| The University of Southern Mississippi | Master of Science in War and Society | Hattiesburg, MS |

**Literature and Languages**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (7 graduates/5 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 71%** (7 graduates/5 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 80% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 2

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 2

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$19,000 - $24,999 (1 response)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| English | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| AccuWeather | Editor | State College, PA |
|  | Librarian | Columbus, OH |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| International Business/Modern Language | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
|  | Full-time Position | Washington, DC |

**Literature and Languages**

**(Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (7 graduates/5 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| English | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| University of Rhode Island | Master of Arts in English | South Kingston, RI |
| Columbus College of Art & Design | Illustration/Comics | Columbus, OH |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Spanish | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Bowling Green University | Master of Arts in Literary and Textual Studies | Bowling Green, OH |

**Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering, and Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering (Secondary Education included in this listing)**

Class of 2019 (29 graduates/23 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 20

Full-Time: 18

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 2

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 2  
  
**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Other: 1** (Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program)

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000-$59,999 (8 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 79%** (29 graduates/23 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

­­­

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Computer Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Retrofit Technologies at Logan International Airport | IT Support Specialist | East Boston, MA |
| Range Resources | Engineering Tech | Southpointe, PA |
| Philips | Software Engineer | Monroeville, PA |
| INRange Systems | Software Developer | Altoona, PA |

**Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering, and Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering, Continued**

Class of 2019 (29 graduates/23 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Mathematics | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Dubois Central Catholic | Mathematics Teacher- Algebra I, Basic Algebra II, Algebra II, Intro to Geometry, Geometry, Honors Geometry, SAT Math | Dubois, PA |
| Riverbend High School, Spotsylvania County Public Schools | Math Teacher | Fredericksburg, PA |
| C.W. Tent, Inc | Framer | Buffalo, NY |
| NET Ministries | NET Missionary | West St. Paul, MN |
| Jimmy John’s and Door Dash | Food Delivery | Altoona, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Environmental Engineering | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Borton-Lawson Engineering | Water/Wastewater Designer | Wilkes-Barre, PA |
| KPFF | Entry Level Engineer | Los Angeles, CA |
| Civil and Environmental Consultants, Inc. | Field Technician 1/Construction Inspector | Pittsburgh, PA |
| PennDOT | Civic Engineer | Indiana, PA |

**Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering, and Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering, Continued**

Class of 2019 (29 graduates/23 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| National Grid | Associate Engineer | Brooklyn, NY |
| KCF Technologies | Field Engineer | State College, PA |
| Keystone Consultants | Engineering Technician | Carnegie, PA |
| HB Engineering | Environmental Engineer | North Royalton, OH |
| Navarro Research and Engineering, Inc. | Environmental Engineer | Grand Junction, CO |
| LandStudies, Inc. | Water Resources Engineer | Lititz, PA |
| Naval Nuclear Laboratory | Engineer | Charleston, SC |
| GAI Consultants | Civic Engineer | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering, and Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering, Continued**

Class of 2019 (29 graduates/23 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Mathematics | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Gannon University | Master of Education in Curriculum and Instruction | Erie, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Post-Baccalaureate Certificate,  Mathematics 7-12 | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Petroleum and Natural Gas Engineering | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| The University of Texas at Austin | Master of Science in Petroleum Engineering | Austin, TX |
| University of Technology | Electrical Engineering | The Netherlands |

**Self-Designed**

Class of 2019 (3 graduates/3 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 2

Full-Time: 2

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0  
  
**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Other:** 1 (Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program)

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (3 graduates/3 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Self-Designed | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| U.S. Marine Corps | Marine Officer | Washington, DC |
| Graphics Universal Incorporated |  | Greencastle, PA |
| Peace Corps | Peace Corps Volunteer | Costa Rica |



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**Francis Worldwide**

Undergraduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Employment**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 38

Full-Time: 32

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 6

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 2

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$40,000-$49,999 (13 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Francis Worldwide**

**(Accounting, Behavioral Science, Computer Systems Management, Early Childhood Education, Health Science, Health Studies, Management, and Organizational Leadership)**

Class of 2019 (51 graduates/40 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 78%** (51 graduates/40 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 96% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Accounting | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Mount Nittany Medical Center | Accounting Assistant | State College, PA |
| Walter Hopkins & Company, LLP | Staff Accountant | Clearfield, PA |
| Unity FI Solutions | Accountant/Financial Analyst | Charlotte, NC |
| Freedom Ford | Accountant | Ebensburg, PA |
| HRI, Inc. | Accounting Admin | State College, PA |
| Pennsylvania Department of Revenue | Revenue Tax Auditor | Altoona, PA |
| Hyndman Area Health Center, Inc. | Finance Assistant | Manns Choice, PA |

**Francis Worldwide, Continued**

Class of 2019 (51 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Behavioral Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Community College of Allegheny County | Program Coordinator | West Mifflin, PA |
| Forest Hills Pharmacy | Director of Human Resources | St. Michael, PA |
| The Open Door | Crisis Intervention Specialist | Indiana, PA |
| CenClear | Department Assistant | Clearfield, PA |
| Mount Nittany Health | Patient Access Advocate | State College, PA |
| Family Intervention Crisis Services | Family Counselor | Hollidaysburg, PA |
| Allegheny College of Maryland, Community Partnership Office | Community Partner Liaison/Event Coordinator | Cumberland, MD |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Computer Systems Management | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Pennsylvania State University | IT Generalist 3 | University Park, PA |
| James E. Van Zandt VA Medical Center | Government Employee | Altoona, PA |
| Raytheon | Software Engineer | State College, PA |
| Pennsylvania State University | IT Support Specialist 3 | University Park, PA |
| Pennsylvania State University | Engineering Project Manager | University Park, PA |

**Francis Worldwide, Continued**

Class of 2019 (51 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Early Childhood Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Robert & Maureen Dunham Children’s Learning Center at Pennsylvania College of Technology | Group Leader | Williamsport, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Health Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Bayada Home Health | Associate | Blairsville, PA |
| Skills | Transportation Driver | Altoona, PA |

­­

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Health Studies | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Blair Medical Associates | Certified Clinical Medical Assistant | Altoona, PA |
|  | Full-time Employee |  |

**Francis Worldwide, Continued**

Class of 2019 (51 graduates/40 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Management | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Garrett Container Systems | Purchasing Agent | Accident, MD |
| CenClear Child Services, Inc. | Mental Health Department Assistant | Philipsburg, PA |
| UPMC Shadyside | Health Care Coordinator | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Blair County Chamber of Commerce/SFU | Graduate Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Greater Johnstown School District | Paraprofessional | Johnstown, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Organizational Leadership | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Mayville Engineering Company, Inc. (MEC) | Shipping Coordinator | Bedford, PA |
| Tractor Supply Company | Team Member | Johnstown, PA |
| Pennsylvania State University College of Engineering | Corporate Relations Manager | University Park, PA |
| Omni Bedford Springs Resort | HR Coordinator | Bedford, PA |
| Orangetheory Fitness | Sales Associate | Celebration, FL |
| PA Bureau of Mine Safety | Bituminous Mine Inspector | Johnstown, PA |
| South Hills School of Business | Director of Financial Aid | Altoona, PA |
| ABLE Pest Corporation | Office Manager | Johnstown, PA |
| Rex Energy Corporation | Supervisor of Human Resources | State College, PA |

**Francis Worldwide, Continued**

Class of 2019 (51 graduates/40 responses)

**Graduate Schools/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Behavioral Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Health Science | Loretto, PA |
| Liberty University | Master of Counseling | Lynchburg, VA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Human Resource Management | Loretto, PA |
| Mount Aloysius College | Master of Science in Community Counseling | Cresson, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Health Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATON** |
| Capella University | Master of Addiction Studies | Minneapolis, MN |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Management | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |
| California University of Pennsylvania | Master of Business Administration | California, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |



**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 3

Full-Time: 2

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending

Graduate School/Further Education: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 1

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Other:** 1 (Not seeking due to personal reasons)

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

**Francis Worldwide –   
Associate Degrees   
(Associate of Applied Science – Early Childhood Education, Engineering/Mechanical Technology, Health Professions Technology and Human Resource/Computer Technology and Associate of Science – Business Administration)**

Class of 2019 (9 graduates/5 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 56%** (9 graduates/5 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Early Childhood Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Bright Horizons | Associate Pre-K Teacher | York, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Engineering/Mechanical Technology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Altoona Area School District | Custodian | Altoona, PA |

**Francis Worldwide –   
Associate Degrees (Continued)   
(Associate of Applied Science – Early Childhood Education, Engineering/Mechanical Technology, Health Professions Technology, Human Resource/Computer Technology and Associate of Science – Business Administration)**

Class of 2019 (9 graduates/5 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Human Resource/Computer Technology | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| H & R Block | Senior Tax Advisor/Office Manager | Duncansville, PA |

**Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Health Professions Technology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATON** |
| Saint Francis University | Bachelor of Science in Behavioral Science | Loretto, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Human Resource/Computer Technology | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATON** |
| Saint Francis University | Bachelor of Science in Organizational Leadership | Loretto, PA |



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**School of Business**

Graduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Master of Business Administration**

Class of 2019 (47 graduates/42 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 89%** (47 graduates/42 responses)   
For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 40

Full-Time: 37

Part-Time: 1

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 2

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 1

**Seeking Employment:** 1

**Average Starting Salary**

$60,000-$69,999 (7 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 98**%**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Business Administration | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| The Walt Disney Company | Guest-Relations Host | Orlando, FL |
| R.G. Brewton, Inc. | Replenishment Analyst | Pittsburgh, PA |
| DigitaliB12 |  | North Charleston, SC |
| Veedor Root | Engineer | Duncansville, PA |
| Gleason Technology | Sales | Johnstown, PA |
| ICI Services (Government Contracting) | Quality Assurance/ISO 900 Manager | Dover, NH |
| Kearney and Company | Audit Associate | Alexandria, VA |

**Master of Business Administration, Continued**

Class of 2019 (47 graduates/42 responses)  
  
**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Business Administration | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| DRS Technologies | Senior Pricing Analyst | Johnstown, PA |
| M & T Bank | Assistant Vice-President | Altoona, PA |
| Curry Supply | Marketing Research Specialist | Martinsburg, PA |
| University of Maryland | Accountant/Financial Analyst | Beltsville, MD |
| Upstream Rehabilitation Pillars with Purpose | Engagement Specialist | Hummelstown, PA |
| Wessel & Company | Accountant/Financial Analyst | Johnstown, PA |
| Valley Forge Military Academy | Women’s Basketball Coach | Philadelphia, PA |
| SynK | Sales Development Representative | Sterling, VA |
| DRS Technologies | Finance Analyst | Johnstown, PA |
| HRI, Inc. | Assistant Regional Controller | State College, PA |
| Conemaugh Health Systems | Medical Technologist | Johnstown, PA |
| UPMC Altoona |  | Altoona, PA |
| CTC Enterprise Ventures Corp. | Managing Director | Johnstown, PA |
| Washington and Jefferson College | Assistant Men’s Basketball Coach | Washington, PA |
| Kiewit | Business Specialist | Colts Neck, NJ |
| Penn State University World Campus | Digital Marketing Manager | University Park, PA |

**Master of Business Administration, Continued**

Class of 2019 (47 graduates/42 responses)   
  
**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Business Administration | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Koppers, Inc. | Affairs Manager | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Concurrent Technologies Corporation | Human Resources Analyst | Johnstown, PA |
| Sheetz | Financial Systems Manager | Altoona, PA |
| JARI | Procurement Specialist | Johnstown, PA |
| Baker Tilly | Accountant/Financial Analyst | State College, PA |
| Tribune Democrat | Account Executive | Johnstown, PA |
| First Commonwealth Bank | Loan Officer Assistant | Johnstown, PA |
| Graybar Electric | Sales Representative | Buffalo, NY |
| Pennsylvania Department of Revenue | Revenue Tax Auditor | Altoona, PA |
| St. George’s Lab | Director of Operations | Johnstown, PA |
| UPMC | Customer Service Representative | Altoona, PA |
| CliftonLarsonAllen | Associate | Baltimore, MD |
| RG Brewton, Inc. | Replenishment Analyst | Ford City, PA |
| Ignite Education | Substitute Teacher | Cairnbrook, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Assistant Women’s Basketball Coach | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Graduate Assistant | Loretto, PA |

**Master of Business Administration, Continued**

Class of 2019 (47 graduates/42 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Business Administration | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| University of North Dakota | Assistant Director of Video Production/Athletics | Grand Forks, ND |

**Graduate School/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Business Administration | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Liberty University | Master of Science in Strategic Leadership | Lynchburg, VA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Education | Loretto, PA |
|  | Turkish Language Certification | Istanbul, Turkey |

**Master of Human Resource Management**

Class of 2019 (25 graduates/21 responses)

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 21

Full-Time: 21

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment:** 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000-$59,999 (5 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 100**%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 84%** (25 graduates/21 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 95% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Human Resource Management | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| U.S. Department of the Treasury; Internal Revenue Service | Management and Program Analyst | Harrisburg, PA |
| Saint Francis University – The Center for the Study of Occupational Regulation (CSOR) | Outreach & Public Relations Coordinator | Loretto, PA |
| Members 1st Federal Credit Union | Talent Acquisition Specialist | Harrisburg, PA |
| Pennsylvania State University | HR Consultant | University Park, PA |
| U.S. Department of Labor | OSHA Officer | Columbia, SC |
| UPMC Altoona | Manager | Altoona, PA |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
|  | Master of Human Resource Management |  |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | LOCATION |
| Sheetz | Program Coordinator | Claysburg, PA |
| Altoona Professional Hearing Aid Center | Manager | Altoona, PA |
| Freedom Mortgage | Mortgage Loan Advisor Trainee | Absecon, NJ |
| Rapid Finance | Sales Coordinator | Washington, DC |
| Martin’s Famous Pastry Shoppe | HR Generalist II | Baltimore, MC |
| UPMC Pittsburgh | Systems Analyst | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Chick-fil-A | HR Manager | Altoona, PA |
| Sheetz | Manager | Claysburg, PA |
| Cornell University | Assistant Coach, Women’s Basketball | Ithaca, NY |
| Saint Francis University | Financial Aid Counselor | Loretto, PA |
| The Blair Foundation | Family Advocate | Altoona, PA |
| Sherwin Williams | Manager | Duncansville, PA |
| Sesame Place | Merchandise Department Supervisor | Langhorne, PA |
| Altoona Arthritis Center | Marketing Specialist | Altoona, PA |
| First National Bank | Teller | Saxton, PA |

**Master of Human Resource Management, Continued** Class of 2019 (25 graduates/21 responses)

**Employment, Continued**



Employment and

Graduate School Information

**School of Health Sciences & Education**

Graduate Degree Programs

Class of 2019

**Master of Education**

**(Includes Education Certification)**

Class of 2019 (33 graduates/23 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 100**%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 70%** (33 graduates/23 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 96% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 23

Full-Time: 23

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$30,000-39,999 (8 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Tyrone Area Middle School | Middle Level Science Teacher | Tyrone, PA |
| Anaconda Junior Senior High School | English and Creative Writing Teacher | Anaconda, MT |
| Altoona Area School District | Learning Support Teacher | Altoona, PA |
| Juniata Valley School District | Teacher | Alexandria, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Director of Operations-Football, Women’s Soccer, Softball, Women’s Volleyball | Loretto, PA |
| Penn State University | Academic Advisor | University Park, PA |
| Claysburg Kimmel School District | Music Teacher | Claysburg, PA |

**Master of Education, Continued**Class of 2019 (33 graduates/23 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Catholic Diocese of Brownsville | Religion Teacher and Campus Minister | Brownsville, TX |
| North Star School District | Teacher | Boswell, PA |
| Altoona Area School District | Special Education Teacher | Altoona, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Director of Financial Aid | Loretto, PA |
| Cambria Heights School District | Special Education Teacher | Patton, PA |
| Juniata College | Assistant Director of Graduate Admissions | Huntingdon, PA |
| Juniata Valley School District | First Grade Teacher | Alexandria, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Sr. Associate Director of Admissions | Loretto, PA |
| Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Schools | Teacher Assistant, Exceptional Children | Winston-Salem, NC |
| Altoona Area School District | English Teacher | Altoona, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Defensive Coordinator, Football | Loretto, PA |
| Bishop Carroll Catholic High School | Mathematics Teacher | Ebensburg, PA |
| Altoona Area School District | High School Teacher | Altoona, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Director of Residence Life/Deputy Title IX Coordinator | Loretto, PA |

**Master of Education, Continued**Class of 2019 (33 graduates/23 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Education | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Altoona Area School District | English Teacher | Altoona, PA |
| Provident Charter School | Special Education Teacher | Pittsburgh, PA |

**Master of Health Science**

Class of 2019 (31 graduates/24 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **96%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 77%** (31 graduates/24 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 95% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 21

Full-Time: 19

Part-Time: 1

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1  
(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 2

**Seeking Employment**: 1

**Average Starting Salary**

$40,000-$49,999 (3 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Health Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| UnityPoint Health | Radiology Supervisor | Des Moines, IA |
| Firma Clinical Research | Remote Visit Associate | Chicago, IL |
| CBD College | Surgical Technology Instructor | Los Angeles, CA |
| Pfizer | Senior Associate Scientist | Pearl River, NY |
| Virtua Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital | EKG Technician | Camden, NJ |
| Able To, Inc. |  | New York, NY |
| UPMC | Unit Director of Operating Room and Endoscopy | Altoona, PA |

**Employment**

**Master of Health Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (31 graduates/24 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Health Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Stanford University School of Medicine | Education Coordinator | Stanford, CA |
| Conemaugh Health System | Program Director | Johnstown, PA |
| Health and Benefits | Sales Account Executive | Coraopolis, PA |
| Acorda Therapeutics | Business Manager | Hershey, PA |
| Florida Medical Clinic | Anatomical Grosser – Pathology | Tampa, FL |
| Fair Oaks Orthopedic Associates | PT Technician | Fairfax, VA |
| PS330Q |  | Queens, NY |
| Vanderbilt University Medical Center, Baptist College of Health Science | Lead Radiation Therapist, Adjunct Faculty Instructor | Nashville, TN |
| Homemaker Services of the Metropolitan Area | Intensive Case Manager | Philadelphia, PA |
| Mercy Medical Center | Community and Corporate Outreach Coordinator | Des Moines, IA |
| American University | Assistant Strength and Conditioning Coach | Washington, DC |
| UPMC Altoona | Medical Assistant | Pittsburgh, PA |
| King’s Daughters Medical Center | Medical Laboratory Scientist | Ashland, KY |
| Acorda Therapeutics |  | Hershey, PA |

**Master of Health Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (31 graduates/24 responses)

**Graduate School/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Health Science | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Liberty University | Master of Science in Exercise Science & Wellness | Lynchburg, VA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Public Health | Loretto, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Public Health | Loretto, PA |

**Master of Medical Science**

Class of 2019 (65 graduates/61 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 61

Full-Time: 59

Part-Time: 0

Full-time/Part time Status Unknown: 2

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment:** 0

**Average Starting Salary**

Over $100,000 (7 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 94%** (65 graduates/61 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Medical Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Clinicas del Camino Real | Physician Assistant | Oxnard, CA |
| General Surgeons Western Colorado | Physician Assistant | Grand Junction, CO |
| Forum Family Medicine | Physician Assistant | Aurora, CO |
| Family Practice | Physician Assistant | Santa Maria, CA |
| University of Colorado | Neurohospitalist APP | Aurora, CO |
| Vituity Healthcare | Physician Assistant | Marysville, CA |
| Emergency Medicine Specialists | Physician Assistant | Colorado Springs, CO |

**Master of Medical Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (65 graduates/61 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Medical Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Kaiser Permanente | Physician Assistant | Santa Clara, CA |
| Bruce W. Carter VA Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Concentra Urgent Care | Physician Assistant | San Francisco, CA |
| South Florida Pediatric Partners | Physician Assistant | Cutler Bay, FL |
| Erik Dorf M.D. Orthopedic Clinic | Physician Assistant | Vail, CO |
|  | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Medical University of South Carolina | Physician Assistant – Emergency Medicine Fellow | Charleston, SC |
| North Colorado Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Greeley, CO |
| Castle Rock Family Physicians | Physician Assistant | Castle Rock, CO |
| DOCS Urgent Care | Physician Assistant | Danbury, CT |
|  | Physician Assistant | Florida |
| Kaiser Permanente | Physician Assistant – Thoracic Surgery | Santa Clara, CA |
| Crested Butte Ski Area Clinic | Physician Assistant | Grand Junction, CO |
| Mia Aesthetics | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Asthma Allergy Centers | Physician Assistant | Kalamazoo, MI |
| Broward Health | Physician Assistant | Fort Lauderdale, FL |

**Master of Medical Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (65 graduates/61 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Medical Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Norwalk Hospital | Surgical Physician Assistant | Norwalk, CT |
| Broward Internal Medicine | Physician Assistant | Sunrise, FL |
| Banner Thunderbird Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Tempe, AZ |
| Platte River Medical Clinic | Physician Assistant | Brighton, CO |
| Baptist Health South Florida | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Vail – Summit Orthopaedics | Physician Assistant | Frisco, CO |
| Clinica Family Health | Physician Assistant | Westminster, CO |
| Boulder Valley Ear, Nose & Throat | Physician Assistant | Boulder, CO |
| The Clark Center for Urogynecology | Physician Assistant | Newport Beach, CA |
| The Steadman Clinic | Physician Assistant | Vail, CO |
| Denver Heart | Physician Assistant | Denver, CO |
| Advanced Urgent Care | Physician Assistant | Brighton, CO |
| St. Mary Medical Center | Critical Care Physician Assistant | Hollywood, FL |
| Virginia Oncology Associates | Physician Assistant | Norfolk, VA |
| Sustaina Center for Women | Physician Assistant | Lakewood, CO |
|  | Physician Assistant | Florida |

**Master of Medical Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (65 graduates/61 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Medical Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Miami Cancer Institute | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Renown Urgent Care | Physician Assistant | Reno, NV |
| Denver Health | Physician Assistant | Denver, CO |
| Sanford Health – Sanford Weight Loss Surgery Center | Physician Assistant – General Surgery and Bariatric Surgery | Fargo, ND |
|  | Physician Assistant | Tampa, FL |
| Jackson Memorial Hospital | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
|  | Physician Assistant – Orthopedic Surgery |  |
| Western Orthopaedics | Physician Assistant | Denver, CO |
| Southern Colorado Emergency Medicine | Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant | Colorado Springs, CO |
| University of Miami Health System | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Premier MD | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| South Dakota State Penitentiary | Physician Assistant | Sioux Falls, SD |
|  | Physician Assistant | West Covina, CA |
| Miami Cancer Institute, Baptist Health, Inc. | Gynecologic Oncology Surgery  Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Homestead Health/Baptist Health South Florida | Physician Assistant | Homestead, FL |
|  | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |

**Master of Medical Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (65 graduates/61 responses)

**Employment, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Medical Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Fairview Health Services | Physician Assistant | North Branch, MN |
| Children’s Health Center | Physician Assistant | Chico, CA |
| Miami Cancer Institute | Oncologic Orthopedic Surgery Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Baptist Hospital of Miami | Physician Assistant | Miami, FL |
| Surgical Associates of Western Colorado | Physician Assistant | Grand Junction, CO |
|  | Physician Assistant | Wilton Manors, FL |

**Master of Occupational Therapy**

Class of 2019 (39 graduates/31 responses)

**Employment**

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 79%** (39 graduates/31 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 31

Full-Time: 24

Part-Time: 3

Full-time/Part-time Status Unknown: 4

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000-$59,999 (10 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Occupational Therapy | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Trinity Health Systems | Occupational Therapist | Steubenville, OH |
| United States Physical Therapy | Occupational Therapist | York PA |
| CAMCO | Occupational Therapist | Johnstown, PA |
| Encompass Core | Occupational Therapist | Coudersport, PA |
| Select Rehab | Occupational Therapist | Chambersburg, PA |
| Cleveland Clinic | Occupational Therapist | Cleveland, OH |
| Positive Steps Therapy | Occupational Therapist | Washington, PA |

**Master of Occupational Therapy, Continued**

Class of 2019 (39 graduates/31 responses)

**Employment Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Occupational Therapy | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| CAMCO | Occupational Therapist | Johnstown, PA |
| WellSpan Health | Occupational Therapist | York, PA |
| UPMC | Occupational Therapist | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Geisinger Jersey Shore Hospital &  Mount Nittany Medical Center | Occupational Therapist | Jersey Shore, PA & State College, PA |
| Homestead Village | Occupational Therapist | Lancaster, PA |
| Helen M. Simpson Rehabilitation Hospital | Occupational Therapist | Harrisburg, PA |
| Theraplay, Inc. | Occupational Therapist | Bensalem, PA |
| Blair County Easter Seal Society | Occupational Therapist | Altoona, PA |
| Reliant Rehab | Occupational Therapist | Altoona, PA |
| Excela Health | Occupational Therapist | Ligonier, PA |
| WellSpan Health | Occupational Therapist | York, PA |
| CAMCO Physical and Occupational Therapy, LLC | Occupational Therapist | Johnstown, PA |
| Greater Chesapeake Hand to Shoulder | Occupational Therapist | Luthersville, MD |
| Functional Pathways- Jenner’s Pond Retirement Community, CPRS Physical Therapy- Jennersville Hospital | Occupational Therapist | West Grove, PA |
|  | Occupational Therapist |  |
| Hudson Hospital Clinic | Occupational Therapist | Hudson, WI |
| **Employment, Continued** |  |  |
| **Master of Occupational Therapy** | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Canonsburg General Hospital | Occupational Therapist | Canonsburg, PA |
| Mainline Health | Occupational Therapist | Birdsboro, PA |
| UPMC Centers for Rehab Services | Occupational Therapist | McKeesport, PA |
| Tender Touch Rehab Services LLC | Occupational Therapist | Orbisonia, PA |
| UPMC Centers for Rehab Services | Occupational Therapist | McKeesport, PA |
|  | Occupational Therapist | Tyrone, PA |
|  | Occupational Therapist | Cuyahoga Falls, OH |
|  | Occupational Therapist | New York, NY |
|  | Occupational Therapist | North Carolina |

**Master of Occupational Therapy, Continued**

Class of 2019 (39 graduates/31 responses)

**Master of Physician Assistant Science**

Class of 2019 (49 graduates/48 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 98%** (49 graduates/48 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 48

Full-Time: 48

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$80,000-$89,000 (11 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Physician Assistant Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Cleveland Clinic | Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant | Cleveland, OH |
| Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Johnstown, PA |
| Penn Highlands Healthcare | Physician Assistant | DuBois, PA |
| MedExpress Urgent Care | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Magee Women’s Specialty | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Einstein Healthcare Network | Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant | Philadelphia, PA |

**Employment, Continued**

**Master of Physician Assistant Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (49 graduates/48 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Physician Assistant Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Maryland ENT Associates | Physician Assistant | Silver Spring, MD |
| Geisinger | Physician Assistant | Selinsgrove, PA |
|  | Physician Assistant | Sacramento, CA |
| UPMC Keystone Family Medicine | Family Practice Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Laurel Cardiology PC | Physician Assistant | Johnstown, PA |
| Geisinger | Physician Assistant | Danville, PA |
| Guthrie Robert Packer Hospital | Physician Assistant | Sayre, PA |
| Seneca Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Seneca, PA |
| Orthopedic Center at Penn Highlands Healthcare | Physician Assistant | DuBois, PA |
| Carolina Partners in Mental HealthCare, PLLC | Physician Assistant | Raleigh, NC |
| Kids Care Pediatrics | Physician Assistant | Latrobe, PA |
| Geisinger Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Danville, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |

**Employment, Continued**

**Master of Physician Assistant Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (49 graduates/48 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Physician Assistant Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| New Hampshire Neurospine Institute | Physician Assistant | Bedford, NH |
| Meritus Health | Physician Assistant | Smithsburg, MD |
| Penn Highlands Healthcare | Physician Assistant | DuBois, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Butler Memorial Hospital | Physician Assistant | Butler, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| UAB Medicine | Physician Assistant | Birmingham, AL |
| Laurel Pediatrics Associates, Inc. | Physician Assistant | Johnstown, PA |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Western Maryland Health Systems | Physician Assistant | Cumberland, MD |
| Somerset Family Practice | Physician Assistant | Somerset, PA |
| Mind Path Care Center | Physician Assistant | Raleigh, NC |
| Pediatric Care Center | Physician Assistant | Indiana, PA |
| South Hills Pain and Rehab Center | Physician Assistant | Jefferson Hills, PA |

**Employment, Continued**

**Master of Physician Assistant Science, Continued**

Class of 2019 (49 graduates/48 responses)

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Physician Assistant Science | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Edgewater Medical Center | Physician Assistant | Lillington, NC |
| New Paris Rural Health Clinic | Physician Assistant | New Paris, PA |
| Norwalk Hospital | Physician Assistant | Norwalk, CT |
| All Better Urgent Care Center | Physician Assistant | Harrisburg, PA |
| State Correctional Institution | Physician Assistant | Huntingdon, PA |
| Indiana Physician Group | Physician Assistant | Indiana, PA |
| WVU Ruby Memorial Hospital | Physician Assistant | Morgantown, WV |
| UPMC Altoona | Physician Assistant | Altoona, PA |
| Southern Oregon Orthopedics, Inc. | Physician Assistant | Medford, OR |
| Daymark Recovery Services, Inc. | Physician Assistant | Concord, NC |
| Tidelands Health | Physician Assistant | Georgetown, SC |
| Cleveland Clinic | Physician Assistant | Avon, OH |
|  | Dermatology Physician Assistant | West Hollywood, CA |

**Master of Science in Cancer Care**

Class of 2019 (7 graduates/6 responses)

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 100**%**

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 86%** (7 graduates/6 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 86% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed: 6**

Full-Time: 5

Part-Time: 1

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$50,000-59,999 (1 response)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Science in Cancer Care | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Maple Tree Cancer Alliance | Clinical Exercise Director | Pittsburgh, PA |
| University of Alabama-Birmingham, UAB Medicine | Program Manager/Cancer Exercise Trainer | Birmingham, AL |
| Universal Broker & Installation | Medical Device Technician | Philadelphia, PA |
| Cancer Care Clinic |  | Washington, PA |
| Saint Francis University | Residence Life Coordinator | Loretto, PA |
| Alleghenies United Cerebral Palsy | Service Coordinator | Johnstown, PA |

**Master of Science in Nursing**

Class of 2019 (5 graduates/5 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 100%** (5 graduates/5 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: 100**%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 5

Full-Time: 5

Part-Time: 0

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 0

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

(0 responses)

**Employment**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Master of Science in Nursing | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Windy Hill Village | Registered Nurse | Philipsburg, PA |
| UPMC Presbyterian | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center | Registered Nurse | Johnstown, PA |
| UPMC | Registered Nurse | Pittsburgh, PA |
| Conemaugh Memorial Medical Center | Registered Nurse | Johnstown, PA |

**Doctor of Physical Therapy**

Class of 2019 (32 graduates/31 responses)

**Knowledge/Response Rate: 97%** (32 graduates/31 responses)

For those employed or attending graduate school, the data collected for this major reveals that 100% are employed or attending graduate school in the chosen field or related field.

Overall Employment/Graduate School Rate: **100%**

**Employment/Graduate School Breakdown**

**Total Number Employed:** 31

Full-Time: 26

Part-Time: 0

Full-time/Part-time Status Unknown: 4

Employed and Attending Graduate School: 1

(Included in total number employed)

**Graduate School Only:** 0

**Seeking Employment**: 0

**Average Starting Salary**

$70,000-$79,999 (9 responses)

**Employers**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Doctor of Physical Therapy | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| Guardian Rehab | Physical Therapist | Altoona, PA |
| Physical Therapy Etc. | Physical Therapist | Chambersburg, PA |
| Shippensburg Physical Therapy & Sports Medicine | Physical Therapist | Shippensburg, PA |
| UPMC Pinnacle | Physical Therapist | Carlisle, PA |
| Cleveland Clinic Main | Physical Therapist | Cleveland, OH |
| Critical Connection, Inc. | Travel Physical Therapist | Rockville, MD |
| Orthopedics Plus | Physical Therapist | Beverly, MA |

**Doctor of Physical Therapy, Continued**

Class of 2019 (32 graduates/31 responses)

**Employers, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Doctor of Physical Therapy | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| The Johns Hopkins Hospital | Inpatient Physical Therapist | Baltimore, MD |
| Guardian Rehabilitation | Physical Therapist | Aliquippa, PA |
| Drayer Physical Therapy Institute | Physical Therapist | Altoona, PA |
| Self-employed |  | Houston, TX |
| Chan-Soon Shiong Medical Center | Physical Therapist | Windber, PA |
| Indiana Regional Medical Center | Physical Therapist | Indiana, PA |
| Novacare Rehabilitation | Physical Therapist | Waynesburg, PA |
| John Knox Village | Physical Therapist | Ft. Lauderdale, FL |
| Novacare | Physical Therapist | State College, PA |
| Concentra | Physical Therapist | Capitol Heights, MD |
| Ralph H. Johnson VA Medical Center | Physical Therapist | Myrtle Beach, SC |
| Novacare | Physical Therapist | Pennsylvania |
|  | Travel Physical Therapist |  |
|  | Physical Therapist | Charlottesville, VA |
| Beaver Healthcare & Rehab Center | Physical Therapist | Aliquippa, PA |
|  | Physical Therapist | Bellefonte, PA |

**Doctor of Physical Therapy, Continued**

Class of 2019 (32 graduates/31 responses)

**Employers, Continued**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Doctor of Physical Therapy | | |
| **EMPLOYER** | **JOB TITLE** | **LOCATION** |
| St. Luke’s Physical Therapy | Physical Therapist | Wind Gap, PA |
| KConway Physical Therapy | Physical Therapist | Prince Frederick, MD |
| Advantage Care Rehab | Physical Therapist | Philadelphia, PA |
| Mountain Laurel Nursing and Rehab Center | Physical Therapist | Clearfield, PA |
| Select Physical Therapy | Physical Therapist | Hanover, PA |
| UPMC Centers for Rehab Services | Physical Therapist | McKeesport, PA |
|  | Physical Therapist | Dunkirk, MD |
|  | Physical Therapist | Ventura, CA |

**Graduate School/Additional Education**

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| Doctor of Physical Therapy | | |
| **SCHOOL** | **DEGREE** | **LOCATION** |
| Saint Francis University | Master of Business Administration | Loretto, PA |

**OUTCOMES – CLASS OF 2019**

|  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| **MAJOR** | **Employed** | **Graduate School Only** | **Working & Attending(1)** | **Seeking Employment** | **Other**(2) |
| ACCOUNTING | 63% | 37% | 16% | 0% | 0% |
| BIOLOGY(3) | 53% | 47% | 5% | 0% | 0% |
| BUSINESS ADMINSTRATION(4) | 70% | 28% | 15% | 0% | 3% |
| CHEMISTRY | 47% | 53% | 7% | 0% | 0% |
| COMMUNICATIONS | 50% | 50% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND SOCIOLOGY | 60% | 40% | 20% | 0% | 0% |
| DOCTOR OF PHYSICAL THERAPY | 100% | 0% | 3% | 0% | 0% |
| EDUCATION | 100% | 0% | 17% | 0% | 0% |
| EXERCISE PHYSIOLOGY | 29% | 71% | 14% | 0% | 0% |
| FRANCIS WORLDWIDE - ASSOCIATES | 60% | 20% | 20% | 0% | 20% |
| FRANCIS WORLDWIDE - BACHELORS | 95% | 5% | 15% | 0% | 0% |
| HEALTH SCIENCE | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| HEALTHCARE STUDIES | 38% | 50% | 0% | 0% | 13% |
| HISTORY AND POLITICAL SCIENCE(5) | 38% | 50% | 13% | 0% | 13% |
| LITERATURE & LANGUAGES(6) | 60% | 40% | 20% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION | 95% | 2% | 5% | 2% | 0% |
| MASTER OF EDUCATION | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF HEALTH SCIENCE | 88% | 8% | 4% | 4% | 0% |
| MASTER OF HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF MEDICAL SCIENCE | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT SCIENCE | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF SCIENCE in CANCER CARE | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MASTER OF SCIENCE in NURSING | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| MATH, COMPUTER SCIENCE, ENGINEERING(7) | 87% | 9% | 9% | 0% | 4% |
| NURSING | 100% | 0% | 5% | 0% | 0% |
| OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY | 0% | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| PHYSICAL THERAPY | 0% | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT SCIENCE | 0% | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% |
| PSYCHOLOGY | 45% | 55% | 36% | 0% | 0% |
| PUBLIC HEALTH | 60% | 40% | 10% | 0% | 0% |
| SELF-DESIGNED | 67% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 33% |
| SOCIAL WORK | 100% | 0% | 0% | 0% | 0% |

(1): Included in total number employed: Employed & Attending Graduate School/Additional Education   
(2): Other includes: Not seeking due to personal reasons, Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program  
(3): Biology includes: Aquarium & Zoo Science, Biology and Medical Laboratory Science  
(4): Business Administration includes: Management, Marketing, Economics, Finance, and Management Information Systems

(5): History and Political Science includes History, International Studies, Political Science, Public Administration/Government Service and Secondary Education

(6): Literature and Languages includes English, International Business/Modern Language, Spanish and Secondary Education

(7): Math, Computer Science and Engineering includes Mathematics, Computer Science, Engineering, Environmental Engineering, Petroleum and Natural Gas  
 Engineering and Secondary Education

**SAINT FRANCIS UNIVERSITY**

**Class of 2019: First Destination Survey**

Full Name\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_(Maiden) \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ (need only if you’ve married since graduation)

E-mail\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Mailing Address\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Street City State Zip

Phone Number ( )\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Cell Phone Number ( )\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**Major**\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ **Date of Graduation** (month/year)\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

*while enrolled at Saint Francis* **from Saint Francis as Class of 2019**

1. **CURRENT STATUS Upon Graduating from Saint Francis.**

\_\_\_ Employed Full-time (30 hours or more per week)

\_\_\_ Employed Part-time (less than 30 hours per week)

\_\_\_ Self-employed

\_\_\_ Serving in the U.S. Military

\_\_\_ Participating in a Volunteer or Service Program (e.g., Peace Corps)

\_\_ Working **AND** Attending Graduate/Professional School or Other Education

\_\_\_\_ Attending Graduate/Professional School or Other Education **ONLY**

\_\_\_ Not Employed and Not Seeking Employment for Personal Reasons

\_\_\_ Not Employed - Still Job Searching

\_\_\_ Other\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**2 a. EMPLOYMENT and/or GRADUATE SCHOOL INFORMATION**

**Employer**\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Location (City, State)\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Your Job Title\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Full-time or part-time? *Circle one.*

Did you complete an internship, field experience, clinical rotation, student teaching or other experiential education experience? □ Yes □ No  
**If yes, please list** \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_­­­\_\_\_\_\_

How many internships, field experiences, clinical rotations, student teaching or

other experiential education experiences did you complete? □ 1 □ 2 □ 3 □ 4 □ 5 or more

Did your internship, field experiences, clinical rotations, student teaching or other experiential education experiences result in full-time employment with the same employer? □ Yes □ No

Do you believe your internship, field experience, clinical rotations, student teaching or other experiential education experience was instrumental in obtaining full-time employment? □ Yes □ No

(If applicable & based on Question 1)

**Graduate School/Other Education**\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Location (City, State)\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Degree/Major\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Full or part-time? *Circle one.*

**To how many graduate schools did you apply?** \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Of those, into how many were you accepted? \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**Were you offered any of the following:** C*heck all that apply*.

\_\_\_\_­\_ Scholarship \_\_\_\_­\_Teaching Assistantship \_\_\_\_­\_Granted acceptance to an Accelerated Program

\_\_\_\_­\_ Fellowship \_\_\_\_­\_Graduate Assistantship \_\_\_\_­\_ Other\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**2 b. IS YOUR CURRENT EMPLOYMENT OR GRADUATE SCHOOL PROGRAM GENERALLY RELATED to your PROGRAM OF STUDY at SFU?** *Circle one.* Yes No Somewhat

**3. METHOD(s) USED to secure your JOB/GRADUATE SCHOOL**  (Upon Graduation)

*Check all that apply.*

\_\_\_\_\_Newspaper \_\_\_\_\_Internet - www - specific site:\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

\_\_\_\_\_Friend/Relative \_\_\_\_\_Internship

\_\_\_\_\_Job/Career Fair \_\_\_\_\_Part-time or Summer Job

\_\_\_\_\_On-Campus Interviews \_\_\_\_\_Saint Francis University Professor

\_\_\_\_\_College Central Network \_\_\_\_\_Employment Agency/Search Firm

\_\_\_\_\_Other - please specify.\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

\_\_\_\_\_N/A. Employed in same job while obtaining my degree from Saint Francis.

\_\_\_\_\_N/A. Matriculated straight into a master’s program at Saint Francis.

**4. LENGTH OF TIME to secure FIRST JOB/GRADUATE SCHOOL ADMISSION**(Upon Graduation)*Check one.*

\_\_\_\_\_Offered position prior to graduation \_\_\_\_­\_ N/A. I’m employed in the same job that I was in

\_\_\_\_\_Within 1-3 months upon graduation while I was attending Saint Francis

\_\_\_\_\_Within 4-6 months upon graduation \_\_\_\_\_ N/A. I matriculated straight into a SFU Master’s program   
\_\_\_\_\_Within 7-8 months upon graduation \_\_\_\_\_ N/A. Still looking

\_\_\_\_\_ 9 months or longer \_\_\_\_\_ N/A. Not looking due to personal reasons

**5. INDICATE the SALARY RANGE for your MOST RECENT POSITION.**

*Check one.**\*\*We will not include your name with salary information.*

\_\_\_\_ Under $19,000 per year \_\_\_ $60,000-$69,999

\_\_\_\_ $19,000-$24,999 \_\_\_ $70,000-$79,999

\_\_\_\_ $25,000-$29,999 \_\_\_ $80,000-$89,999

\_\_\_\_ $30,000-$39,999 \_\_\_ $90,000-$99,999

\_\_\_\_ $40,000-$49,999 \_\_\_ Over $100,000

\_\_\_\_ $50,000-$59,999 \_\_\_ Other – please specify \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**7. SAINT FRANCIS UNIVERSITY WAS INSTRUMENTAL in DEVELOPING MY FAITH and/or VALUES FOR LIFE AFTER COLLEGE.** *Circle one.*

Strongly Agree Agree Disagree Strongly Disagree

4 3 2 1

**8. PLEASE DESCRIBE HOW SAINT FRANCIS UNIVERSITY WAS INSTRUMENTAL in DEVELOPING YOUR FAITH and/or VALUES. \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_**\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**9.**

As an alumnus of Saint Francis University, I am interested in learning more about sharing my skills and expertise with SFU students and other alumni. \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ YES, please contact me by email. information.

**10.** **GENERAL COMMENTS:** \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

**11**. **Share your Story**

**It is hard to believe that it has been six months or so since you graduated. We would love to hear how you are achieving your goals and making a difference. Several story submissions will be selected to be featured in the “First Destination Report” that highlights your class. After you complete this survey please take a moment to share a snapshot of your post-graduation success below or by visiting:**[**francis.edu/share**](http://francis.edu/share)**.**

**NAME: \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_**

**THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE!**

**PLEASE RETURN SURVEY AND MAIL IN THE ENCLOSED,**

**POSTAGE-PAID ENVELOPE**

**OR**

**Complete online at** [**https://tinyurl.com/firstdestination2019**](https://tinyurl.com/firstdestination2019)